
COUNCIL MEETING
Wednesday 16 March 2022, 2.00pm
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)
Meeting Number: 468
If you cannot attend the ‘open’ 
component of the Council Meeting in 
person, you can access a live stream 
through Council’s website:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live
South Gippsland Shire Council 
conducts its meetings according to 
COVID Safe Plan requirements.
Please contact the Governance team 
for questions about Council Meetings.
All Council Meeting dates for 2022 
can be found on Council’s website:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
meeting-dates
WORKS THIS WEEK
For a list of upcoming works, please 
visit: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
works

impacted, but due to the steepness of the 
embankment where the slips are located, 
part of the road will be needed to ensure 
safe access to the bottom of the slips.
This work is being conducted by Regional 
Roads Victoria.
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES
Council currently has a number of 
vacancies listed. If you want to join 
a close-knit organisation made up of 
passionate individuals, please visit:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
employment
CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/
southgippslandshirecouncil

ROAD CLOSURE
Wonga Square Top Road, Wonga between 
Bakers Road and Mt Square Top Road will 
be closed for slip repairs performed by 
RRV from 28 February to 28 March 2022.
VENUS BAY SKATE PARK CONCEPT 
PLANS
Planning for the next stage in the 
redevelopment of Jupiter Boulevard in 
Venus Bay is underway with concept 
designs for a skate park and new 
basketball area being released.
Now, we need your help to refine the 
designs, which were prepared by leading 
skatepark designers Convic.
To have your say on the plans, please go to 
yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/skate 
and complete the survey before 14 March.
ROAD CLOSURE
Nippards Track, Foster between Lyrebird 
Lane and Hillcrest Road will be closed 
between 7 March and 21 March to repair 
two slips from the October storm event.
No property access will be directly 

What is Your Say South Gippsland?
It is Council’s new engagement 
platform where you, the community, 
can find every engagement 
opportunity. It not only shows you the 
online opportunities, but also what 
face-to-face opportunities are available 
to talk about the topic.
As a Council, we believe that our 
decisions are improved through 
the process of engagement with 
the South Gippsland community. 
We respect the ongoing nature of 
community engagement and in turn 
the opportunities we have to build 
partnerships with our community. We 
are committed to making as many 

of these opportunities available as 
possible. Why? Because we want to 
hear from you to ensure we are doing 
things that are in your interest.
We strongly encourage you to register 
now, if you haven’t already, to Your 
Say South Gippsland. By registering, 
you will be staying up to date on all 
engagement opportunities across 
South Gippsland. You will also 
receive email notifications when 
new opportunities are available and 
updates on projects you are following.
To register, please visit  
yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
register

Register Now for Your Say South Gippsland
South Gippsland Shire Council News

Community Grants Round 
Two Open
Grants are available in the following categories:
Minor Projects and Equipment Grant (up to 
$5,000), Major Projects and Equipment Grant 
(up to $10,000), Festival and Events Grant (up to 
$10,000) and Planning and Development Reports 
(up to $10,000).
Applications close midnight 31 March 2022.
To read the guidelines and submit your 
application, please visit 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/grants


